










From: "Jill M. Schauland" <jschauland@dist228.org>
Subject: BRIM Conference

Date: January 26, 2009 8:45:25 AM CST

To: Natalie Haugse <nhaugse@dist228.org>
Cc: Scott Kuffel <skuffel@dist228.org>, Matt DeBaene <mdebaene@dist228.org>, Thomas Ryerson 

<tryerson@dist228.org>, Joni Swanson <jswanson@dist228.org>, Jack Schlindwein <jschlindwein@dist228.org>

Hi Natalie!
I hope this message finds you doing well.  Could you please pass this message on to the school board members?  I really 
appreciate it.
Thanks so much!
Jill

Mr. Puentes, Geneseo School Board members and Mr. Kuffel,
Thank you very much for affording me the opportunity to attend the Breaking Ranks in Middle Schools conference this past 
weekend in Washington D.C.  I found the conference and information presented to be very valuable and worthwhile as we 
work to propel Geneseo Middle School into being the leading middle school model in the area.  It was an honor to represent 
our school and district and I look forward to working with Mr. DeBaene, Mr. Ryerson and the rest of the staff in increasing 
student achievement using the middle school model.
Best Regards,
Jill

Jill M. Schauland

Geneseo Middle School

Grade 6

http://gcsdblogs.org/Schauland/
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